Letter of Appreciation

On behalf of the Pleven Philharmony, 1 would like to thank you to Mr. Jose Escandell Vila for
his extraordinary work and amazing concert with the orchestra of Pleven Philharmony on 4
June 2014 !

Maestro Vila had shown very precise conducting, excellent communication with the
musicians, had given inspiring energy for the whole team. The Maestro, who could create and
concerto 3 and Mendelssohn Symphony 1. The soloist of the violin concerto was the famous
bulgarian born virtuoso Mr.vaylo Deshkov, member of the Odense Symphony, Denmark

1 do not hesitate to recommend maestro Jose Escandell Vila to any first class orchestra, or
music institution and wish him all the best and good tuck!

Pleven, Bulgaria
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